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Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water
Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoln
counties

1 message

Michael Eaton <mike@mseaton.com> Thu, Nov 17, 2011 at 3:07 PM
Reply-To: Michael Eaton <mike@mseaton.com>
To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 17, 2041

State Engineer Jason King
NV

Dear State Engineer Jason King State Engineer King,
We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50

billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastaie
Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over P =

o o

a huge area. s TE
Further, the families and smaii businesses of Las Vegas, recovering T
from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this -
project.
Finally, | absolutely do not support a project that will lead to _ *
increased urban sprawl in Clark County. As residents of the Mojave we @
need to learn to live within the limits of what the already overtaxed S
enviranment of southern Nevada will support. If there is not enough '
water presently available to sustain projected growth, then we as
residents need to look at curbing that growth so that we may live
within our means from a resource perspective.
Sincerely,
Michael Eaton
3975 N Hualapai Way Unit 266
Las Vegas, NV 891298-7938
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